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Global Reach! 

 

Share Your Nation’s or Culture’s Perspectives 

and 

Lessons for the Future! 

 
 To accommodate several new prospective authors who have expressed interest in 

contributing to our 2008 thematic issue, “Transcultural Perspectives and Impacts on the Future,” 

we’ve extended the article deadline to February 29, 2008.  We are particularly interested in 

articles that focus on lifestyle and cultural values – that is, which ones are likely to survive in 

2025 and beyond and which ones will become marginalized or extinct.  However, articles that 

present any cross-cultural perspectives on the future are welcome. 

 

As for our first thematic issue (available at www.futuretakes.org), planned distribution 

includes embassies as well as various other international, ethnic, and cultural organizations.  This 

is in addition to our normal distribution to WFS chapters across the globe and to selected 

educational institutions, international think tanks, and professional societies. 

 

The issue will be published in May 2008.  For further information, contact us at 

info@futuretakes.org.  Send articles to articles@futuretakes.org. 
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